

Unit 12

ROBOTS



C. READING



IX Read the passage and write True (T) or False (F).

There are a lot of benefits to have a robot in your house. Firstly, robots are useful. They can help us save a lot of time and energy. They help us do our housework such as cooking, doing laundry, feeding the babies and doing gardening as well. Besides, robots can help people protect their house by sending strange noise and signals for help. They never get bored, tired or complain anything about the hardship when they do too many things. However, the price for buying a robot is so high. It is so expensive that only rich families can buy it.

1. There is no benefit when having a robot.
2. Robots help you do your housework except feeding the babies.
3. They can guard your house and protect your house.
4. Robots are easy to get tired when doing too many things.
5. It is not cheap for people to buy a robot for their family.

X Read the passage and answer the questions.

Anna lives in a village in Africa. Her day starts at 4 o'clock. She gets up, and she walks three kilometers to the river. She collects some water, and carries it back to her house. The water is very heavy. It isn't clean but there isn't any water in the village. Anna doesn't go to school. She can't read or write. She helps her mother in the house. She helps the work in the kitchen. She does the gardening every morning. Sometimes, she wants to have a robot. It can help her with all the work. But her dream never becomes true because her family is so poor.

1. Where does Anna live?
2. What does Anna do after she gets up?
3. Is the water clean?
4. What does she do every morning?
5. What does she collect?